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Dear Year 6 parents/carers, 
 
At the start of what would be the summer term I felt it was right that we reached out to our 
newest members of #TeamSherburn at what we realise is a challenging and strange time. 
 
I want to begin by asking that you reassure your child by telling them to leave behind any 
worries about not sitting their SATS this year.  We work closely with their Year 6 teachers 
and we know how hard they have been working. Our students are far more than an exam 
result to us and we look forward to getting to know them when they join us. 
 
Instead we hope that students are managing their wellbeing, and undertaking the tasks their 
primary schools will have set them.  This is a great opportunity to exercise with The Body 
Coach, read, be creative, learn a new life skill and help with the housework!   
 
We’d love to see what your child gets up to, if you can tweet us photos 
@SherburnHigh.  #TeamSherburn.  You can also learn more about us by following us on 
Twitter or taking a look at our website. 
 
Once we know when we are returning to school we will update you with our transition plans 
for Year 6.  We have already rescheduled the planned residential in September for later in 
the year so there is plenty of time to share all the details with you when the time comes.  In 
the meantime, if you or your child have any questions at all please email them to our 
transition leader, Mr Stanton, who is compiling a list of Frequently Asked Questions to share 
with you all.  You can reach Mr Stanton on andrew.stanton@shs.starmat.uk 
 
We can't wait to welcome our new students to Team Sherburn soon.  Until then, 
#StaySafeStayHome and look after yourselves. 
 

Miriam Oakley and all of us at Sherburn High School  


